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Letter of Appreciation 

It is with immense pride and joy that I am writing to express my appreciation for the work that your 
firm Entry India is doing in the USA by making it easy for Indian SMEs to seamlessly expand their 
business in the US by selling their made-in-India products or services. 

The Government of India’s key mandate to stimulate export earnings is providing plentiful 
opportunities for Indian SMEs including manufacturers and startups to make exponential growth. I 
am delighted that Entry India’s unique handholding approach enables them to discover & 
implement new business models to create bigger winnings in the world’s largest market, accelerating 
GoI’s export agenda. 

Your unflinching commitment to India’s growth story deserves special attention. I place on record 
my deep appreciation for your efforts to positively influence the Indian SMEs taking India to new 
heights. 

I take this opportunity to congratulate Entry India’s founder Navin Pathak and his entire team and 
assure to extend all possible support in my capacity. 
 

With Warm Regards 
 

 
Dr. Badri Narayanan Gopalakrishnan 
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